Dear NIH Colleagues,

We need your help. In this time of rapidly changing biomedical information, the NIH Library constantly strives to proactively meet your information needs.

We are conducting a survey to better understand your information challenges, and what Library services are most important to you.

Your feedback will help shape the future of how we partner with you to provide the most useful Library services for you.

Click here to take the survey

- This survey will take about 5 minutes to complete.
- Your responses will be anonymous.

Please respond by June xxxx to ensure your views are included.

If you have any questions, please contact xxxxx. We appreciate your time and value your input.

Best regards,

Nancy L. Muir, MLS

Director

National Institutes of Health Library | ORS Division of Library Services

Contact: nancy.muir@nih.gov | 301-451-9335 | 301-825-3127 (C)

NIH Library: Website | Ask a Question | News via Email We want to hear from you—tell us how we're doing!

Dear NIH Colleagues,

The NIH Library needs your help. In this time of rapidly changing biomedical information, they are working to proactively meet your information needs.

The Library is conducting a survey to better understand your information challenges and learn what Library services are most important to you.

Your feedback will help shape the future of how the Library provides the most useful library services for you. Please share the survey with your staff.

Click here to take the survey

- This survey will take about 5 minutes to complete.
- Your responses will be anonymous.

Please respond by June xxxx to ensure your views are included.

If you have any questions, please contact xxxxx. Your time is appreciated and your input is important.

Best regards, Dr. Schor